
 

 February 12,  2024 
 

 
 

THEME: Transportation  

Our theme, Transportation continues this week with more discussions about the 

different way we get around our neighborhood, state, country, and world. 

  

The numbers 7 and 8 will be introduced this week. 

 

Happy Valentines’ Day to all of our sweethearts!! 

 

Language Arts: Trucks, planes and boats oh my! We will learn so many exciting 

songs about transportation and play a color game using school buses.  

 

Concept:  We will have fun filling up dump trucks with blocks, and sorting cars by 

size. This will enhance our counting and seriation skills. We will be playing with 

kinetic sand with our transportation cars.   

 

Craft & Writing: During our second week of transportation, we will water color 

an airplane and color a train. Our new numbers 7 & 8 will be highlighted through 

papers this week as well.  

 

Motor: We will be doing an obstacle course using cars and trucks. The ball and 

wand will also be used this week.  

 

   Student of the Week 
       Tala Hassona                  

Important Info 
Registration for the 2024-25 school year Classes are filling up! The last day to receive 

50% off your registration fee is Wednesday, February 15.  Registration opens to the 

public on February 15.  Once classes fill up, a wait list will be formed. 

 
Job Openings We are looking for teachers and teacher aides for both summer and fall. If you know 

someone who is interested in working with children, college students for the summer, please contact 

Mrs. Geri or Mrs. Paula at 815/469-2627. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Our center will be closed to half day students on Monday & Tuesday, 

February 19 & 20, so that the teachers can conduct conferences.  

 Nursery News 

 


